
Student Communication Awareness - Centralia College 
 

 

Good news for Centralia College students! 
We’re excited to share some good news about a change occurring Winter quarter. 
It’s a new class registration system called ctcLink.  

A new class registration system is coming in February 2021 
Here’s a quick look at what’s coming. More details will be shared as we get closer 
to launching in February.    

This new registration system will be easy to use. We think you will really like it! 
You will be able to register for classes, look up financial aid, and connect with 
your advisor, all in one place:  
 

 

 

Learn more 
Please visit the ctcLink Webpage for more information or to contact ctcLink staff. 

http://www.centralia.edu/about/ctclink/
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